
Next in our series of      

Hadley  

Matters 
Thursday, September 9 @ 3:00  

Conversation with the COA 

Director Hayley Wood 
By Sharon Howard (Interviewer) 

As you all know, Hadley is a “happening town.” There is so much going 

on here that it is hard to keep up. Once a month Sharon Howard will be 

interviewing town officials and local Hadley residents who wish to share 

information with the townspeople. If you have suggestions for those you 

would like to hear interviewed or if you have questions you would like to 

have addressed, please contact Violet at coaprograms@hadleyma.org 
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